

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

May 29, 2015

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has cancelled their regularly scheduled Board meeting for Tuesday, June 23rd due to a conflict with the Enrico Fermi Graduation Ceremony.

A quorum of the Board may be in attendance at either the June 23rd Enrico Fermi Graduation or the June 24th Enfield High Graduation ceremonies being held at their respective high schools at 7:00 PM. These events are not Board meetings and no Board action shall occur at either event.

cc: BOE